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8 January 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Your son will be taking mock examinations in School in the week beginning Monday 25 January. 
Normal lessons and registration will be suspended for the duration of the mocks week; your son 
has been issued with an examination timetable and he will be required to attend School for 
examinations only.  Private study facilities remain available to your son in School throughout the 
week.  Mock results will be issued in the week beginning 8 February and a further Report will be 
issued in mid-March. 
 
The final deadline for UCAS (university applications) is Friday 15 January.  On Friday 12 February 
we hold our annual Higher Education and Careers Exhibition at BWS in the Sports Hall. Year 13 
students and parents are very welcome to attend between 2.30pm and 3.30pm on that day; this is 
an INSET day and Year 13 lessons will not be taking place.  Most leading universities will be 
present as will a number of local and national employers and training agencies.  
 
On Wednesday 2 March at 7pm in the Sixth Form Block our independent Careers Advisor,  
Mrs Armstrong, will be holding a briefing for parents on financing Higher Education.  
 
Finally, may I inform you that A Level results day this year is on Thursday 18 August – we highly 
recommend that your son is present in School at 10am on the day to collect his results.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form  
rvb@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 


